
 

 

NOTICE: Application Process Now CLOSED! 

Call for Volunteers: Telecommunications Tower Foreman Task Force Members Needed to 
Develop New Certification Program 

National Wireless Safety Alliance (NWSA) has undertaken the development of its next nationwide 
certification: Telecommunications Tower Foreman. NWSA’s Board of Governors and its Board of 
Directors have approved this new credential consistent with the needs of the industry and it is 
scheduled to launch in the 3rd quarter of 2018. 

Volunteers for the Task Force that will develop the new program are currently being sought. The Task 
Force members will be responsible for building industry consensus and for developing content to be 
used in tests and examinations for this certification program. Task Force members must be able to 
demonstrate significant expertise in applicable subject areas and be able to devote sufficient time and 
resources to attending several (approximately ten) in-person meetings, as well as additional 
virtual/online meetings during the anticipated 12-month development timeframe. 

If you would like to be considered to help as a subject matter expert in this important project, please 
download an application form and submit to shelly.trego@nws-a.org by COB Wednesday, August 23. 
Applications will be reviewed by the Task Force Chairman, and selection factors that will be taken into 
consideration are industry experience, past involvement with previous NWSA task forces, overall Task 
Force size and balance among industry sectors, e.g., contractors, carriers, tower owners, trainers, etc. 

 

 

 

http://www.nws-a.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/NWSA-Tower-Foreman-Task-Force-Application.pdf
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